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Kindergarten Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
  

Dear Families,  

Kindergarten will be having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Friday, 28th of March. Students can bring their favourite 
teddy bear or soft toy to join in the fun. We will have a variety of exciting activities planned for the day. 

To make the picnic even more special, we’ll be preparing some delicious treats. If your child has any food 
allergies or intolerances, please let their teacher know in advance so we can accommodate them 
appropriately. 

Please remember that students should wear their full school uniform and bring their regular lunchbox with 
recess, lunch, and a drink bottle. 

We can’t wait for a day filled with fun, laughter, and teddy bear cuddles! 

  

Kind regards,   

Miss Craig, Mr Savage and Miss Swan 

Kindergarten Teachers 
 


